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[excerpt] 
 
 The point of this note is that for a number of 
years, many years, I have been gathering materials, 
in harmony with a request of A. G. Daniells, that I 
make a thorough study of the true history of the 
development of the doctrines of salvation in this 
movement.  We were divided in our views concerning 
the nature of Christ, whether eternally pre-
existent and eternally and completely divine or 
whether He was a subordinate being, either holding 
the Arian view or the semi-Arian view, the 
relationship of the Atonement to the cross, and the 
matter of the Trinity and the personality of the 
Holy Spirit. 
 
[end of excerpt] 
 
 
 


